
 

September 2023  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 Pupils 
 

Re: Brockington College open mornings and evening 
 
I am delighted to invite you and your child to visit Brockington College, as you 
prepare to apply for a secondary school place. 
 
 
Open mornings 
We will be holding a series of open mornings where the college will be open to 
visitors during our working day.  Parents/carers and children will be given tours of 
the school over the course of the morning and will have the chance to visit 
classrooms to see teaching in action.  I would urge you to visit with your child on the 
designated day for their primary school, to get a real feel for the ethos and 
atmosphere that makes Brockington such a special place to learn.  The details of 
these visits are outlined on the reverse of this letter and the headteacher of each 
primary school has kindly allowed the visit to take place during the school day.  I 
hope that you are able to join us at the relevant open morning. In order  
for us to determine numbers of visitors on site, please could I ask you to register to 
attend via this link: https://forms.office.com/e/Tn7Jtx6FJz by Thursday 21 
September. 
 
 
Open evening 
We will also be holding our annual open evening on Wednesday 27 September 
2023 from 5.30pm to 7.30pm.  This will not only give you and your child a further 
opportunity to view the college, but also to see displays and activities and to speak 
to teachers and support staff, who will provide information about the college and 
answer any questions that you may have.  I will also be leading a series of 
presentations about life at Brockington College and our unique vision and ethos.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Brockington College but if you have any 
questions prior to your visit, please contact the college and we will do our best to 
help. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Sadie Batstone 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Tn7Jtx6FJz


 
 

 
 
 
 

AN INVITATION TO SEE  
BROCKINGTON COLLEGE AT WORK 

Year 6 pupils and their parents/carers are invited to visit as follows: 
 
 

OPEN MORNINGS 2023 
 

Monday 25 September 8:45am-9:45am 
Danemill Primary School 
 Huncote Primary School 

 
 

Tuesday 26 September 8:45am-9:45am 
Croft Church of England Primary School  
Thurlaston CE (Aided) Primary School 

Red Hill Field Primary School  
 
  
 

Wednesday 27 September 8:45am-9:45am 
The Pastures Primary School  

Greystoke Primary School 
 
 
 

If your child attends a school not listed above, please contact the college 
and we will arrange the most suitable morning for your visit. 

 
OPEN EVENING 2023 

 

Wednesday 27 September 5.30pm-7.30pm 
All welcome, including younger pupils and parents/carers 

 


